The proposals to build new housing on such a large scale is putting children at risk. Stretton road is already a
dangerous road for schoolschildren at st matthews because of the existing volume of traffic.

Queues of traffic at peak times are already very long, and the proposed housing would make this much worse.

These plans should not go ahead.





